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On behalf of all Australians who are concerned about not just now, but the future we are leaving 
for our children, please allow community knowledge to be the backbone of the management of 
our parklands, rather than the potential commercialization of these public areas. We are all so 
jaded and disillusioned by the on-going corruption allegations that are a result of decisions that 
are influenced by the one goal - profit! 
 
We all want our children's children to enjoy what we have now. Please show some foresight and 
imagine a future where there is no loss of habitat and species....perhaps there will be an increase 
in green spaces and species. It is not too late. Please abandon the Greater Sydney Parklands 
Trust Bill and consider the Federated Community Model. 
 
Thank you for considering my opinion. 


